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From: Harwell, Ryan [mailto:Ryan.Harwell@directenergy.com]

Sent: Thursday, January 08, 2015 3:51 PM

To: Goyette, David

Subject: Direct Energy Business Marketing, LLC (Docket # DM 13-121)

Hi David,

Happy New Year! When reviewing the Natural Gas Suppliers website (http://www.puc.state.nh.us/Gas-
Steam/naturalgascompetition.htm), there is an incorrect website reference for DEBM, LLC. It currently
shows www.hess.com, which should be changed to http://www.business.directenergy.com/. Would you
be able to tell me if this could be done via e-mail communication? Thanks in advance for your time and
assistance.

Thanks,
RyanH.
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